
 

 

 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF  
DUNBAR COMMON GOOD COMMITTEE 

 
THURSDAY 3 JUNE 2021 

VIA DIGITAL MEETINGS SYSTEM 
 

 
 

Committee Members Present:  
Councillor N Hampshire, Chair 
Councillor S Kempson 
 
 
Council Officials Present:  
Mr E Hendrikson, Team Manager - Active Business Unit 
Mr S Wands, Community Sport Development Officer 
Ms F Currie, Clerk 
 
 
Apologies: 
None 
 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
 
 
1a. APPLICATION FOR ASSITANCE – THE RIDGE SCIO 
 
The Common Good Committee considered an application by The Ridge SCIO for 
funding of £10,000 for a community workshop to make and install a pebble mosaic at 
Empire Close Community Garden in Dunbar. 
 
Decision 
 
The Common Good Committee agreed unanimously not to award funding for this 
application. 
 
 
2. WINTERFIELD TENNIS PAVILION REPAIR WORKS 
 
A report was submitted to the Committee by the Service Manager – Sport, 
Countryside & Leisure and Service Manager – Property Maintenance providing 
information on and seeking approval for expenditure required for repair works on 
Winterfield Tennis Pavilion. 
 
Decision 



 

 

 
The Committee agreed unanimously to note the information provided and approve 
the expenditure required in order to meet the obligations set out in the lease 
agreement with Dunbar Tennis Club. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 Councillor Norman Hampshire 
 Chair of the Dunbar Common Good Committee 

 


